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I oppose Senate Bill 210. Oregon has led the way in accessibility of our excellent 

voting system for decades and has been held up as a model to follow. Voting by mail 

allows a wider range of voters to participate in democracy. This bill is a cynical 

attempt to disenfranchise elders, rural voters, disabled, and many others who rely on 

vote by mail. I urge the Senators to vote no and protect our franchise.  


